
Lisa Smith 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Office of Commissioner Passidomo 

Monday, February 7, 2022 9:21 AM 
Commissioner Correspondence 
FW: Docket#20200226-SU 

Please place the e-mail below in Docket No. 20200226. 

Thank you! 

-----Original Message-----

From: Harry Bourke <mrharrybourke@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, February 7, 2022 9:15 AM 

CORRESPONDENCE 
2/7/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 01066-2022 

To: Office of Commissioner Passidomo <Commissioner.Passidomo@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: Fwd: Docket#20200226-SU 

> 
> 
» Good morning, 

>> 
» I am vehemently against a proposed central sewer system by a private individual. Who will be in charge of the 

oversight, how can I have a say, will there be capped cost s, will there be deadlines with penalties for past due dates, 
liability for damage etc etc? Charlotte County should do it, IF it needs to be done, for the following reasons: 

» 1) I am already a taxpayer and registered voter 
» 2) they have the resources and experience 
» 3) the costs can be spread over the entire county tax base and 
» therefore lessen the impact to the residents here on the island 

» 4) there will be accountability at every step including billing 
» 5) the service will not be sold in the future to another party And 
» most importantly 

» 6) they have resources and responsibility for LONG term maintenance 
>> 
» If the current county offices on Murdock Circle are anything to go by we can look forward to continued timely, 

professional and courteous service . 
» Regards, 
» Harry Bourke 
» 9520 Jolly Roger Trail LGI 

> Email : mrharrybourke @gmail.com 

>> 
>> 
» Sent from my iPhone 
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